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Docket No. 50-348

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. D. G. Eisenhut

Gentlemen:

RE: Letter from D. G. Eisenhut to All Pressurized
Water Reactor Licensees, Dated July 2, 1980

The referenced letter requested that Alabama Power Company propose
technical specifications for category A lessons learned items for Farley
Unit 1. The letter also requested proposed license conditions related
to a system integrity measurements program and improved iodine measure-
ments capability for Farley Unit 1. The above information was requested
to be submitted to the NRC within sixty (60) days of receipt of the

referenced letter.

Since Farley Unit 2 is scheduled to receive an operating license in
September, 1980, Alabama Power Company plans to submit the requested
Farley Unit 1 changes af ter the Unit 2 license is issued to assure that the
same wording is used in both operating licenses and technical specifications.

If you have questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,
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